
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, AUGUST 22, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 WE’RE JUST OVER A WEEK AWAY FROM THIS YEAR’S BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. WHERE 

HAS THE YEAR GONE? I LOOK FORWARD TO THE LETTER MONTH LETTERS. BUT, I ALSO 

ENJOY ALL OF THE LETTERS THAT COME IN AT OTHER TIMES OF THE YEAR. JEFF 

EMAILED US TO TELL HOW HE FOUND US ON THE RADIO DIAL: 

Dear WRVM, I am writing just to thank you for providing great Christian News, Songs, 

Sermons, Prayer, and Bible teaching's. Also, I wanted to let you know I've been listening 

since around 1992. I will never forget when my kids were small we had an old two tone Ford 

Van with many rust holes. One day while tuning the radio to find some music, the tuner 

stopped on a Christian station. I began to spin the tuner and it would not move! The radio 

stuck on WRVM 102.7 !! No matter how hard we tried we could not get it to tune anywhere 

else. That was the day our lives began to turn toward Jesus, and I have been listening ever 

since. I really enjoy Prophecy Today, In the Market with Janet Parshall, and the song 

request, among other bible teachings. Thanks much for all you do! God Bless! 

ONE OF THE QUESTIONS I SUGGEST YOU TALK ABOUT IN YOUR LETTER TO US IS HOW 

YOU STARTED LISTENING. AND OVER THE YEARS I HAVE HEARD SOME PRETTY AMAZING 

STORIES. THIS RANKS RIGHT UP THERE WITH THE MOST UNUSUAL STORIES. SOME OF 

YOU GREW UP LISTENING TO US BECAUSE YOUR PARENTS LISTENED. AND THAT’S GREAT 

TOO. JUST THINK HOW MUCH YOU WOULD HAVE MISSED OUT ON IF YOU DIDN’T 

DISCOVER US UNTIL LATER IN LIFE. AND I GET A KICK OUT OF THE ELDERLY LISTENERS 

WHO ADMIT THEY STILL ENJOY LISTENING TO THE KIDS PROGRAMS. WANT TO KNOW 

SOMETHING? I DO TOO! 

THIS YEAR IT WILL BE ESPECIALLY INTERESTING TO HEAR WHERE YOU LISTEN TO US 

FROM. WITH THE ADVENT OF OUR NEW RADIO APP FOR SMARTPHONES AND TABLETS, 

LISTENING TO US FROM JUST ABOUT ANYWHERE IS GREATLY SIMPLIFIED. IT WILL ALSO 

BE INTERESTING TO HEAR WHERE YOU LISTENED TO US THIS SUMMER AS YOU 

TRAVELED. ALREADY I HAVE BEEN HEARING FROM SOME LISTENERS REGARDING THAT. 

BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH HOPEFULLY IS ALSO A GOOD TIME FOR YOU TO SHARE WITH 

US FINANCIALLY. YOUR GIFTS HELP TO MAKE OUR BROADCASTS POSSIBLE. THANK YOU 

FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


